A

ALLIANCE BANK

August 28, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Marpe Development, LLC is approved for financing of up to
$115,000.00 at Alliance Bank, funds to be used to purchase a home located at 980 Euclid
Ave, St. Paul, MN. This approval letter is valid until October 31, 2012, at which time it
becomes null and void. If you have any further questions or concerns on the above,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 651-228-2391. Thank you.

Sincerel

ice President- Commercial Banking
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